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November 12th 2020 
 
Re: Initial Resumption of Extended After Schools Club 

 
 
Dear Parents & Guardians,  
I am absolutely delighted to tell you we are now in a position to 
restart our Extended After Schools Club. To ensure we adhere to 
Departmental Covid-19 guidance we have restructured how we run 
the service. 
 
EASC will resume in the school hall from Monday 23rd November. 
Pricing plan will remain the same as it did in 19/20. 
 
EXTENDED AFTERSCHOOL’S CLUB PRICING (EASC)  
(All Pupils from P1—P7) 
2.35pm—4pm £6/child per day 
2.35pm—5pm £10/child per day  
LATE PICK UP FEE of £10 if child NOT picked up until after 5pm 
 
Children MUST now be booked into EASC by email before 5pm on 
the previous Thursday.  
 
e.g. For bookings week M-F beginning Monday 23rd. An email 
needs to be received by the school before 5pm on Thursday 19th of 
November. Please state the name of your children and whether or 
not they are staying until 4pm or 5pm.  
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Having the names and numbers ahead of time allows us to safely 
prepare and adequately staff the sessions. Children can be booked in 
by emailing either cbrannigan417@c2kni.net and/or 
nheaney214@c2kni.net  
 
I would like to book my children John and Jane into EASC on 
Monday 23rd , Wednesday 25th  and Thursday 26th of next week 
until 5pm. 
 
 
Thank you as always for your continued patience and support. We 
know so many families value the service and I can assure you Miss 
Heaney and Miss Brannigan will endeavour to continue to make 
EASC  the enjoyable experience it has always been.  
 
Best wishes and kind regards, 
Mr Kevin O’Neill 

 
Principal 
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